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Corrigendum

CC/VR/2017-18
04.07.2017

Subject: Registration of vendors for printing - Extension of due date of submission

This is with reference to BHEL's notification no. CC/VR/2017-18 dated 13.06.2017 seeking
participation for Registration of vendors as Printers in Two Categories for BHEL; with the last
date for receiving of response as 04.07.2017. The due date for receiving the proposals has
now been extended up to 18.07.2017.

Interested parties may submit their response as per the format available on BHEL website
www.bhel.com under NIT no. NIT_33189.

You may mail the necessary documents at the following email addresses:
pallavi@bhel.in; bhelpallavicc@gmail.com; ccag@bhel.in

This has approval of the competent authority.
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